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July 10, 1969

Dr. Gléhn T. Seaborg, Chairman
Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D.C.

Dear Dr. Seaborg:

‘ Enclosed is a letter I have received from a constituent
regarding the return of the people to Bikini. He is concerned that
the program to return these people to their island is laboring under
several difficulties.

I would very much appreciate receiving any comments you
might have regarding his letter.
Sincerely,
Mioat,

Lloyd Médds

Member of Congress
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